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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 12:27 PM
To: 'Claribel Garcia'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: DOCKET#20200219-El

Good afternoon, Claribel Garcia  
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Claribel Garcia <claribel@rethinkenergyflorida.org>  
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 12:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DOCKET#20200219‐El 

 
Good afternoon,  
 
I am writing to express my concern about electric power disconnections during such a crucial moment of 
history. It is unjust to punish Florida residents that have fallen behind on utility payments due to the economic 
impact of the pandemic. Having power is essential and a basic human right. We have all had to adapt to the 
unforeseen circumstances of the pandemic and the utility companies should be adjusting as well.  
 
I strongly urge to forgive those people who will be deeply affected by power disconnections.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
 
 
Claribel Garcia  
(she,her,hers) 
Miami Ambassador  
ReThink Energy Florida  
786-657-4118 
 
http://rethinkenergyflorida.org  
 
Email and Newsletter Subscription: http://www.rethinkenergyflorida.org/join  
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Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ReThinkEnergyFL/  
Twitter: https://twitter.com/RethinkEnergyFL  




